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September  2021 
Issue 2 

Dear Moreno AVID Academy Families;  
 

Thank you for attending our Virtual Back to 
School Night; we enjoyed sharing our 
vision and goals for the school year!  I 
believe in a strong school-home 
connection as it is critical to student 
achievement.  When families are involved 
children do better in school.  Ensure you 
are connected on ClassDojo to receive 
information on school events, meetings, 
reminders, class assignments and how to 
contact your child's teacher. Also, the 
school website provides school contact 
information, student and parent links.   
 

We are starting to rebuild our Parent 
Teacher Organization (PTO) and need 
you!! If you are interested in joining the 
Moreno AVID Academy PTO, please click 
on this link to complete the interest 
survey.  
 

I look forward to meeting you all and 
working with you to continue to support our 
school community!  Please feel free to 
reach out to me or stop by to say “hi”. 
 

Sincerely,  
Kimberly Martindale, Principal  
 

Important Dates: 
 

Sept 1: Students with Disabilities 
(SWD) Parent Meeting – 5:00PM 

Sept 6: Labor Day Holiday—No 
School  

Sept 7: Coffee & Conversations 
with Administrators - 7:45AM    

Sept 10: GATE Parent Meeting – 
2:30PM  

Sept 14: Voting day  

Sept 22: SSC Parent Meeting -
2:30PM 

Sept 26: Last day to purchase 
Spirit Gear 

Sept 29: Picture Make-up Day    

 

Daily COVID-19 Family Screening 

In an effort to maintain a healthy school environment and to mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 
virus, we ask that all parents screen their child for COVID-19 symptoms each morning before they 
send them to school, and keep them at home if they are sick using our Daily Checklist for 
Families. 
  

This shared responsibility is critical to our ability to keep everyone safe, healthy and attending in 
person each day. 
  

Please report your child’s illness with details of all symptoms to our health office at 909-445-1661. 
Our Health Office will follow up on all students that are at home with COVID-19 symptoms. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPIRIT STORE: 
Our online school spirit store is 
open for business; click here to 
access! Visit the online store to 
purchase a Moreno T-shirt and 
more. The store will be open and 
available to purchase until 9/26/21. 
All payments are made online. After 
the store closes, orders will be 
processed and then shipped to the 
school for distribution.  
 

https://forms.gle/mWd6JRGEjiG5m6Kb8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L5vpk80ypjgIBWSs1J_DPSp_BLQhUf_C/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L5vpk80ypjgIBWSs1J_DPSp_BLQhUf_C/view?usp=sharing
https://design-koalats.com/moreno_elem/shop/home

